
 

 
 
April 10, 2017 
 
 
 
Mr. Keith Famie 
Visionalist Entertainment Productions 
28345 Beck Road, Suite 404 
Wixsom, MI 48393 
 
Dear Keith: 
 
I would like to offer my enthusiastic support for your project “On the Front Line of 
Alzheimer’s disease”.  As a researcher who has studied this devastating disease for 
36 years, and as a person who has been personally touched by members of my 
family who have suffered the consequences of this horrible disease, I think a new 
public awareness of how critical the support for the fight against this new epidemic 
is desperately needed and welcomed. 
 
As with so many of your other productions, I know that this will be done with 
extreme professionalism and accuracy.  I applaud your efforts to integrate the 
medical perspective with the social and personal dimensions that are all a part of 
dealing with Alzheimer’s disease.  I look forward to working with you in any 
capacity for which I may provide a service, and I am eager to view your final 
product.  Thank you for all that you do to raise awareness for the need to combat 
Alzheimer’s disease. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gary L. Dunbar, Ph.D. 
John G. Kulhavi Professor of Neuroscience 
Director, Program in Neuroscience 
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